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Friday 3rd November 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 24th November the children in Nursery and Reception will have a visit from 
Gauntlet Birds of Prey. They will be running an interactive workshop for our children. 
The visit will be ran by an educational team and will include flying demonstrations 
plus a chance for all the children to hold a bird and meet a ferret. 
 
The children will also learn about: 
Animals and their care 
Conservation and protection 
Habitat 
Predators, prey and the food chain 
The five senses and how birds use them 
Flight and bird formation 
 
For this visit we are asking for a voluntary donation of £4.00. We are aware that there 
is a cost of living crisis. If you feel you cannot pay this, please be aware that the 
donation is completely voluntary. If you would like to donate, please do so on 
ParentPay.  
 
If you do not wish your child to take part in this activity, please speak to a member of 
the Early Years team.  
 
We look forward to this fantastic event for our children. 
 
Many thanks 
EYFS team 
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